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Thursday 7th September 2023 

 

Class One Parents’ Meeting  

Wednesday 13th September  

9.30am  

Just a little reminder of the invitation we sent to you in your 
child’s reception booklet - we are holding a Class One Parents’ 
Meeting for all parents of new Reception children in school on 

Wednesday 13th September at 9.30am. 

You will have the chance to ask questions and meet other 
parents. It will also help you to understand school routines and 

what your child will experience at school. Schooling is a 
partnership between parents, children and teachers and we will 

explain the curriculum your child will be taught and what you can 
do to support your child’s learning. 

We look forward to seeing you there 

 


